| a NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, September 11, 2018

Attention Faculty and Students: Adventure awaits!! If you are interested in going to New York
City in June of 2019, we will have an information meeting on Monday, September 17th at 6:00
pm. This meeting is mandatory for anyone who thinks they'd like to plan on going on the trip.
See Ms. Stewart for more information!

Attention Spirited Falcons: This Friday we are CELEBRATING National Bakery Day with plans to
BAKE Plain Dealing on the football field this week. We want everyone to CELEBRATE with us
by wearing their best baking attire-- aprons and chef hats galore! Go Falcons!

Any students interested in joining FCA, see Ms. Stewart in Room 108.

Calling all Northwood gentlemen!! The first annual Prince Charming pageant will be held
on Saturday, September 29 at 7:00 pm. Applications can be picked up this week from Mrs.
Fisher in room 315. Don’t miss out on becoming our first Prince Charming and to help
support Student Council and Flight Line.

Attention BETA club members and applicants: You dues are due by this Friday, September 14.
Please pay using Payforit.net. If you must pay by cash or check, see Mrs. Horan in 206. Your $30
pays for this year and your t-shirt. The next meeting is on Thursday, September 27 from 7:45 —
8:15 in room 206. Be sure you have signed up for Remind to get messages until then.

ITS TIME FOR THE ANNUAL DRESS SALE.....Falcon Line is collecting dresses for their sale on Sept
22nd. You can enter a dress in the sale for S5, price it how you want, if we sell it-you donate $5
and keep the rest of the money. Dresses can be dropped off from now until Sept 20th in room
106. Come shop the sale on Sept 22nd from 8-noon in the foyer of the gym...It's Homecoming
season!

Anyone interested in joining Key Club, Wednesday September 12th at 7:45 am in room 3B will
be our first meeting of the year. If you have not turned in your applications, you may do so at
the first meeting.

Anyone interested in donating blood, Thursday September 27th is the Key Club's Fall Blood
Drive. You must 16 years of age or older and have a parent permission form. Forms can be
picked up in room 3B, 313, or the front office. You must sign up and turn in your form by
Friday September 21st!

Senior Class Officers--we will have our first meeting on Sept 13th in room 106 at 7:45 am
—DO NOT BE LATE!

IT's BINGO NIGHT FALCONS......September 15 from 6:00-9:00 in the Old Gym we will play
BINGO! We have great prizes. Sandwich, chips and tea is provided. Tickets are $10! See any
Falcon Line member or Cheerleader to buy a ticket!

Come out and join the fun and support the Varisty Cheerleaders and Falcon Line as they raise
money to head to LA this spring!

LUNCH MENU: CHILI DOGS

AND REMEMBER STUDENTS:

(insert inspiring quote here)

And now for the Joke of the Day: (announcer’s choice)




